
 

TPS Bulletin 

2 July 2019 
Term 2 Week 10 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

A message from the Principal 
 

It is the end of Semester One already and we have been busy getting students reports ready to send 

home on Wednesday. After reading each report, it is evident the hard work the students are putting in 

and the dedication the staff are showing in supporting students to achieve their best. I look forward to 

seeing how the students’ progress in Semester Two. 

Over the past two weeks I have been involved in a few special days with the students and within the  

community. Last Thursday I attended the Playgroup Graduation Morning Tea which was a lovely day to 

celebrate the Kindy’s last day at playgroup. They will now be attending Tammin Primary School three 

days a week. It was nice to share this special day with the students, parents and community members. 

On Monday the 24th June, Mrs Constantine and I accompanied the Year Six students to the Resilience and 

Well-Being Expo in Merredin. They were put into groups with students from surrounding schools and   

rotated around seven activities. Each activity was based around healthy drink choices, positive feelings 

and thoughts, effects of drug and alcohol use on the body, Internet safety, team work and calming       

activities. The students came out with a show bag and some great strategies on how to handle situations 

they may encounter as they move into high school. 

On Friday we had a visit from Trayning PS and Meckering PS who spent the day at the school working in 

six different classes. It was a great experience for the students to work in a class with other students. 

Recess and lunch time was lots of fun with nearly 100 students playing football, hockey and basketball, 

riding bikes, playing in the sandpit and making new friends. In the afternoon, the Shire of Tammin put on 

a disco for all the students which was a great way to finish the day. Thank you to the Shire of Tammin 

and Sam Pimlott for organising such a wonderful event for all three schools to attend. 

Next term the students will start on Tuesday 23rd of July and school photos will be on Wednesday 24th 

July.  Kindergarten students will attend three days in Semester 2.  Monday, Wednesday and Thursday.  

As we go into the school holidays, I would like to wish you all a safe and enjoyable holiday. 

 

Sarah Sims 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  



STUDENT OF THE WEEK—Congratulations! 

WEEK 10–   BRODY 

Year 6 Resilience and Well-being Expo Merredin 





Joint Learning and Moderation day and Silent 
Disco with Trayning and Meckering Primary 
Schools 

 





Kindy enrolments 2020 
We are now taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2020.  If  you have 
a child that is turning 4 years old by 30 June 2020 you can enrol 
them in our 2020 Kindy program.  If  you have any questions about 
our Kindy program or need any information regarding enrolments, 
please contact the school.  

   

Pyjamas or Woolie dress day 

FRIDAY 5th July 

Please come dressed in your PJ’s or dress in your winter 

woollies.  

 

 

Gold coin donation –  It has been decided by the 

Wheatbelt Youth Council representatives that all 

proceeds will go to THE HEART FOUNDATION 

 

We will have lunch available, made by produce from 

the Food Pantry.  



Coming up… 
 

 Wednesday 3 July - Student reports sent home 

 Wednesday 3 July - P & C Sausage fundraiser  

 Thursday 4 July - Breakfast Club 

 Friday 5 July - PJ’s or Winter Woollies free dress day 
Gold coin donation to The Heart Foundation. Lunch   
supplied.  

 Friday 5 July - Last Day of Term 2 

Tammin P & C Association 

P & C sausage fundraiser every Wednesday this term.  

Sausages $2.00  Icy poles .50c 
The Grounds Committee are looking for safe IBC tubs to be 
used for raised garden beds. Please contact the school if  

you can be of  assistance.   

SHEEP MANURE FUNDRAISER  
 

Trailer load option - $50  
Customers to provide their own trailers or utes for loading at Mackin Farm 

Please contact either Shayne Mackin on: 0428381027 or Ash Mackin on: 0428381033 to organize pick up. 

 

Bag option - $10 each 
Please text Samara Wheeldon on 0427 455 015 with quantity required before Monday 24th June  

  

Payment  
  Payment to be made into the following account please:  

Tammin P&C  

BSB: 086 732 

ACC # 508 368 447 

Thank you to the Mackin family for their continued support  

of our school & Tammin Community! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY IS COMING! 

WEDNESDAY 24 JULY 
Dear Parents, 

 

Our school photo day is coming! Yesterday, every student received a Kapture Photography order envelope.                      
The recommended method of ordering your photos is online through Kapture’s website as your payment is secure and can 
be easily verified at any time. If you pay online, there is no need to return the order envelope to school.  

 

Alternatively, you can pay by cash and return the provided envelope to the school on the photography day. Please note the 
photographers cannot open sealed envelopes and cannot provide change.  

 

SIBLING ORDERS CAN ONLY BE PLACED ONLINE:  Late requests cannot be granted. 

 

You have the option to order a sibling photo package online, however please note sibling orders will close in most in-
stances @midday sharp at least one business day before the first photo date. We suggest you place your online sib-
ling order as soon as you receive your order envelope with your order instructions as places are limited.   

 

Log on to kapture.com.au for your sibling photo order cut-off date and time. 

 

Late payment envelopes cannot be accepted by the school office or by Kapture. You can place an order online for class or 
individual photographs at any time for the remainder of the current school year however a $15 fee will apply if you order 
more than 10 days after photography.  

 

If your child is in a sports or special group photo, you can use the same school code on your order envelope to view and 
order these photos on Kapture’s website, around the time that school photos are ready to be delivered. Please note; Class 
group, individual and sibling portraits are not available to view online.  

 

Kapture offer a money back guarantee for any parent who is not fully satisfied with their photo package. Should you have 
any queries before or after photo day, please direct them to the Kapture office on 9240 1714 or email enquir-
ies@kapture.com.au. 

 

All students will be photographed individually on photo day for school administration records AS WELL as included in 
their class group photo available for purchase to all families. Should there be any reason why your child should NOT 
be included in the photo shoot –please contact the school office. 

 

 




